
PRESIDENT’S  
 Message 

As my time as president comes to a close, I 

can’t help but reflect on what an incredible 

year it’s been for NAWIC Tulsa. We’ve 

achieved so much together, and it’s all 

thanks to the commitment, energy, and 

passion that each of you brings to our 

chapter. 

One of the biggest highlights has been welcoming 16 new members to our NA-

WIC family! It's been amazing to see fresh faces join and bring new energy to 

everything we do. The speakers we’ve had this year have been truly inspiring, 

giving us new perspectives and motivating us to keep pushing forward. 

We hosted a fantastic WIC Week which involved not only our members but Tul-

sa as a community. We hosted a successful Block Kids event, where we got to 

inspire the next generation of builders. Our Industry Appreciation event was 

another standout moment, as we took time to celebrate the people and compa-

nies who support and uplift our industry. 

The monthly DE&I meetings have also been a consistent space for great con-

versations and learning, helping us stay focused on fostering an inclusive envi-

ronment for all. And of course, we can’t forget our Scholarship Golf Tourna-

ment – a fun and impactful day that allowed us to raise funds for the next gen-

eration of women in construction. 

We ended this year with a community event where our members teamed up 

with Habitat for Humanity for a Women’s Build in September. It was so 

rewarding to come together and make a tangible impact in our community 

through construction. 

As we head into October, I’m really excited for what’s shaping up to be an 

amazing Fall Conference. It’s going to be the perfect way to start the new 

year with a bang! 

Lastly, I want to give a big shout-out to the incoming board. I know they’re 

going to do an amazing job, and I can’t wait to see what they accom-

plish. It’s been an absolute honor serving as your president, and I’m so 

grateful for all of you and everything we’ve achieved together. 

Here’s to a bright future for NAWIC Tulsa! 

Warm regards, 
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NEXT MEETING: 

 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 

Membership Meeting 
 6:00 PM 

  

LOCATION:    
 

 

RSVP email by EOB 10/?/2024  

julianna@colburnelect.com 

 

 

Hello my NAWIC Sisters!  

Chrissie Humphrey,                                            
NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76 President 



 

 

 

 

 

 

MADISON 

MASTERS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s time to celebrate this year’s 2024-2025 OSU NAWIC Endowed Scholarship winner 
– Madison Masters! 

 

Madison joined us for our September membership meeting, along with her mentor 
Brenna Wells from Willowbrook, and we were so impressed with her.  A senior major-
ing in Construction Engineering Technology, Madison started college with no family 
background in construction – it just sounded interesting to her. The summer after her 
freshman year, she interned with Mid-Continental Restoration on the OSU Center for 
Health Sciences campus in Tulsa. The next summer she worked with Brenna at Wil-
lowbrook. Madison spent the past summer with Flintco in Bentonville, AR.  She also 
has worked during her school years and was President of OSU’s AGC chapter, Con-
struction Management Society.  

 

While piling up honors, Madison worked with Dr Amy Lewis at OSU to organize gath-
erings of female students in the construction program for support and networking – 
something our chapter should consider helping with! Through the kindness of a Hou-
ston chapter NAWIC member, Madison will be joining us for our Annual Fall Confer-
ence. Please reach out to meet her if you see her there. 
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Membership Meeting—

New BOD Installation 

9/17 6:00 pm 

TBD 
  

  

SS

BOD Meeting 

10/01 6:00—7:00 pm 

TBD 

 Membership Meeting 

10/15 6:00 pm 

TBD 
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THE MARKETING COMMITTEE HAS BEEN HARD AT WORK THIS YEAR WITH MANY 
DIFFERENT THINGS SUCH AS DEVELOPING THE TULSA CHAPTER WEBSITE, MAR-
KETING THE ANNUAL FALL CONFERENCE HOSTED BY TULSA THIS YEAR TO EN-
SURE ALL SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS KEPT THE MEMBERS AND FOLLOWERS IN 
THE KNOW OF OUR UPCOMING CHAPTER EVENTS. MAKE SURE YOU FOLLOW US 

ON ALL SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS. 

Marketing Chair 2023-24 

Marla Carter 

Safety:  

Safety provides the monthly newsletter with a page of relevant safety and/or 
health information. This past term, Safety aimed to provide content that was 
appropriate for 1) the time of the year published and 2) the current business 
climate. Examples: Heat protection in the summer. Office IT Safety at a time 
when many systems were being hacked. Safety should strive to pull from relia-
ble resources; OSHA, NAWIC National…ect.   

Safety Chair 2023-24 Julianna Giglielmo 

DE&I (Diversity, Equity & Inclusion): 

To bring DE&I into everything we do, the DE&I committee collaborated with the 

PD&E, WIC Week, and Social Committees to help with events and programming 

that those committees traditionally have. We had a speaker come speak on DE&I 

with the PD&E in November, we had a B.R.A.V.E. brunch following the park 

clean-up we usually do during WIC Week, and we helped the Social Committee 

with a team building Trivia Night for our Summer Social. We had monthly DE&I 

meals rotating Dinner, Lunch and Weekend Brunch to reach more of our mem-

bers. We broke bread at local restaurants and always had a B.R.A.V.E. session. I 

very much enjoyed chairing this new committee and know that the incoming 

chair will bring it into the future for our chapter. 

Jaylee Klempa, Chair 2023-24 

 

PD&E was able to provide articles, programs within NAWIC monthly meetings, 

and collaborate with other committees to bring information to the mem-

bers.   PD&E collaborated with DE&I on November 2024, bringing a speaker to 

explain emotional intelligence.    In February 2025, PD&E provided an article to 

members on imposter syndrome, specifically towards women in the work-

place.    In the May, PD&E had a guest speaker from Tulsa Technology Center 

that reviewed programs and training available, the need for industry partners, 

and a potential opportunity for a women’s summit in 2026.  In the August mem-

bership meeting, PD&E introduced NAWIC history, what NAWIC does, and how 

each lady can help attain those goals.  I enjoyed finding topics and speakers to 

bring new information to our chapter, and I look forward to seeing the next 

Chair’s ideas and topics.—Kristi Ostler, Chair 2023-24 
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Our annual Golf Tournament in March 2024 raised great money to add to our current schol-
arship endowments! Oklahoma State University’s CEAT School, in conjunction with the OSU 
Foundation, awarded a scholarship to Madison Masters in August 2024, a junior in Construc-
tion Management. Her scholarship money was disbursed in August 2024, for the 2024-2025 
school year. Madison will join us and will speak briefly at our Membership Meeting in Sep-
tember.  

Meanwhile, the Scholarship Committee continues to work on additional scholarships with 
other potential schools in the local area. Our goal is to grow our number of endowments to 
include all Northeast Oklahoma Schools with construction degrees/certificates. Meanwhile, 
our Ways & Means Committee is dedicated to an annual fundraiser (typically our Golf Tour-
nament) for scholarship monies. 

Kem Hagadorn, Scholarship Chair 2023-24 

2023-2024 End of Year Report 

NAWIC Ways and Means Committee 

Ways and Means Committee had an exciting year with Fundraising for our en-

dowed Scholarship fund and local chapter funds. We did our annual Scholar-

ship Golf Tournament at Golf Suites in Tulsa to end our exciting week of Wom-

en In Construction events in March. While playing golf, we were able to net-

work with our sponsors, raise funds for our annual endowed scholarship and 

inform other women of the great benefits that NAWIC has to offer. Also, Ways 

and Means took a different approach for fundraising opportunities this year by 

offering Corporate Sponsorship opportunities to our employers, clients and 

supporting companies. This was a great opportunity to help fund our Tulsa NA-

WIC Chapter 76 events through the year.  

Nicole Shields, Chair 

2023-2024 End of Year committee report 

Block Kids 

The Block kids committee partnered with the Sand Springs School district STEM after 

school program to allow approximately 87 4th and 5th grade students from 4 different 

schools, Northwoods Fine Arts Academy, Garfield STEAM Academy, Limestone Tech-

nology Academy and Angus Elementary, to participate in our annual NEF lego building 

competition. These students showed their enthusiasm, imagination and interest in 

building things that are construction related with 100 legos, a piece of tin foil, a piece 

of string, and a piece of poster board within a 45 minute time frame. This event ended 

with the local community, NAWIC members, coworkers and friends coming together to 

judge these competitive builds for a Tulsa Chapter 76 winner. The overall winner was 

Rae Bivin who moved on to sponsor the Tulsa Chapter at Regional competition. This 

event is a way for elementary aged students to express their knowledge and interest in 

the construction industry.   

Nicole Shields, Chair 
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Membership Committee 

This year, our chapter focused on engaging current members and attracting new ones. 

We organized a successful Membership Mixer, where members participated in a fun and 

interactive speed dating format. This allowed attendees to network quickly and efficient-

ly, building connections within the chapter. 

Additionally, we are excited to announce that we've gained 16 new members this year, a 

testament to our outreach efforts and the strength of our NAWIC community. We look 

forward to continuing this growth and fostering a welcoming environment for both new 

and existing members. Hannah Humphry, Chair 

Social Committee  

This year, the Social Committee organized a variety of events aimed at camaraderie and celebrating 

both our members and industry supporters. 

We kicked off the winter season with a festive Christmas Party at Crossland’s VHiT office. Members 

enjoyed delicious food, participated in karaoke, and took part in an ornament exchange that added a 

fun, personal touch to the evening. The event was a wonderful way for everyone to relax, celebrate the 

holiday spirit, and strengthen bonds within the chapter. 

In the spring, we hosted our Industry Appreciation Event, which provided an opportunity to recognize 

the invaluable contributions of our industry supporters. During this event, we also took a moment to 

shine a spotlight on our hardworking members, showing appreciation for their dedication to advancing 

women in the construction industry. 

Our Summer Social at Elgin Park featured a trivia night, giving members a chance to reconnect in a 

fun and relaxed setting. The evening was filled with laughter, friendly competition, and good company, 

making it a memorable event for everyone involved. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to host the New Board Installment at Chimi’s in Tulsa, where we will 

formally welcome our incoming board members. This event will mark the beginning of another promis-

ing year for our chapter as we continue to grow and strengthen our community.  

Hannah Humphrey, Chair 

WIC Week Committee Report 
During WIC Week, our chapter organized several impactful and engaging events: 

Succulent Planting 
A members-only appreciation event that allowed our members to relax and enjoy some quality time together. 
Everyone had fun and went home with a new plant. 

Jobsite Tour with Crossland Construction 
Crossland hosted a tour at the Veterans Hospital in Tulsa. Members of our chapter invited WANTT and wom-
en subcontractors on site. Crossland supported us by displaying a WIC Week banner on the project. 

Membership Drive at 473 
We held a networking event with charcuterie boards donated by our WIC Week committee. An icebreaker 
game using a beach ball helped kickstart conversations. 

Dress for Success Clothes Drive and Boss Appreciation Day 
We organized a clothes drive for Dress for Success, a local nonprofit that supports low-income women pre-
paring for job interviews. We also encouraged members to recognize their supportive bosses with posts 
tagged to our chapter. 

Lunch and Learn with Women in Transportation (WTS) 
Partnering with WTS, we hosted a panel featuring two engineers, a low-voltage business owner, and a princi-
pal architect. They shared their experiences and advice for overcoming challenges as women in the AEC in-
dustry, leaving attendees empowered. 

Scholarship Golf Scramble 
Our Ways and Means committee hosted the annual golf scramble to raise funds for our endowed scholarship 
with Oklahoma State University. 

Park Cleanup and BRAVE Brunch 
Our chapter participated in a park cleanup, followed by a BRAVE brunch at First Watch, creating a casual 
environment for open discussions. 

 
We utilized social media throughout the week, sharing event schedules, panelist bios, member spotlights, and daily 
recaps to showcase our chapter’s efforts and impact. Hannah Humphrey, Chair 



National has stepped up and      
provided NAWIC members 

with some outstanding  
webinars throughout the  

upcoming year with the focus 
in two areas:   

Professional Development             
& Education (PD&E)  

& Membership 
 

 The webinars should be 
available on the national  
website to view at your  

convenience if you can’t     
attend the initial airing.  The    
webinars are also listed in the                          

Calendar of Events. 

 

Happy  
Birthday 

Welcome  
New Members 

Congratulations 
On Your Anniversary 

 

Celebrating Our  

NAWIC Sisters! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

UPCOMING WEBINARS:  
www.nawic.org/webinars 

9/2017 Paullei Tanner 

9/2022 Paula Fennell 

9/2023 Jennifer Cearley 

9/2020 Hannah Humphrey 

Bailey Martin 09/02 
Shelby Stewart 09/04 
Nicole Fergerson 9/06 

9/2020 Chrissie Humphrey 

9/2020 Dana Cookson 

  

08/26 Faith Shrader 

   

DEI Goals, Recourses & You .9/25 3-4 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 9/26 4-5 PM CST 

Tradeswoman Meet Up 10/3 4:30-5:30 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 10/24 4-5 PM CST 

Decarbonization with Smart Tech. Sustainability Com. 10/28 4-5 PM CST  

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 11/21 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 1/23 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 3/20 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 4/24 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 5/25 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 6/26 4-5 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 7/24 4-5 PM CST 

Kristi Ostler 9/06 

Sheila Sayne 9/10 

  

  

  

  





Please remember our  
NAWIC Endowed  

Scholarship at OSU  

whenever you’re in a giving mood. The full name of our scholarship is the  

 

NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76  
Endowed Scholarship In Honor  

of Gene Harris Fund. 
 

On your checks or online donations,  
please note the fund number:  26-75750  

 
On-line donations:  https://osugiving.com/  
please see the “Give” tab at the top right.      

 
Mailing Address: 
 OSU Foundation  

400 S. Monroe, Stillwater, OK 74074   
 

Your Scholarship Committee thanks you!! 

https://osugiving.com/


NAWIC TULSA CHAPTER 76 

General Membership Meeting – August 20th, 2024 

The General Membership of NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76 met August 21st, 2024 at Ricardo’s in Tulsa. The meeting was 

called to order by President Chrissy Humphrey at 6:07 p.m. Members present were: 

Alyson Allen Marla Carter & guest Cindy Castillo Jennifer Cearly 

Dana Cookson Paula Esposito Julianna Guglielmo Jennifer Helms 

Kaitlynn Henson Sarah Hopper Shannon Hudson Chrissy Humphrey 

Joani Kelly Jaylee Klempa Sierra Nunez Kristi Ostler & 3 guests 

Dawn Reside Natasha Sanders Sheila Sayne Nicole Shields 

Paula Fennell Bailey Martin Teresa Tosh Ronny Walker 

Christi Wyatt & guest 

REGULAR ORDER OF BUSINESS: 

A Quorum was established. 

There was not a flag present so the Pledge of Allegiance was not recited, but the NAWIC Pledge was recited. 

Chrissie Humphrey acknowledged board members present. She also asked all members to introduce themselves 

individually and state their employer. 5 guests were in attendance: Gentry Stafford with Spectrum Paint, Faith 

Schraeder with Tedford Insurance, and Lindsey Costello, Jamie Winbury, and Cynthia Grant with Adept Patriot 

Solutions. 

REPORTS FROM OFFICERS: 

President – Chrissie Humphrey - Three women from the Tulsa Chapter attended the national conference in 

Houston. Teresa Tosh, Ronnie Walker, and Jaylee Klempa attended. Chrissie asked them to give a report: 

Ronnie Walker gave the invocation at the awards ceremony. She met women from all over the world, and was 

able to make many contacts—some of which have already reached out to her. 

Teresa Tosh stated the meetings were incredibly positive and inspirational. 

Jaylee Klempa noted there were over 500 attendees, and 303 were first timers. If you wish to attend, the best 

time to sign up is during WIC Week to get the best discounts. Next year’s meeting will be in Boston on August 

23-25. 

Vice President – Nicole Sheilds - No report. 

President Elect – Dana Cookson - No report. 

Recording Secretary – Kristi Ostler – No report. 

Correspondence Secretary - Kristi Ostler – No report. 

Treasurer – Julianna Guglielmo – No report. 

STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Finance/Budget – Julianna Guglielmo - No report. 

Membership – Hannah Humphrey – No report. 



Marketing - Marla Carter – Fall Conference Fridays continue to be the theme for the chapter’s social media 

accounts. Every Friday these platforms are used by the Tulsa Chapter to promote the Fall conference. If members 

share the posts on their own pages as well, they will be entered into a chance to win prizes. 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Social – Hannah Humphrey/Paullei Tanner – The September meeting with be a New Board Installation at Chimi’s 

in Tulsa. 

Fall Conference – Sara Fazel/Marla Carter/Joani Kelly – Marla reported that the Fall Conference needs additional 

sponsorships. More sponsorships allow the chapter to have a better conference with better giveaways. Members 

that want to attend need to sign up and encourage others to do so as well. The committee has been meeting to 

finalize details, and additional meetings will be held that are open to all members so they know how they can help. 

Dana Cookson stated that this will be the last fall conference for the South Central Region. The theme is 

Margaritaville, and the atmosphere will be fun. All hands will be needed to make this a success. 

Jaylee noted that a tentative agenda for the fall conference will be posted in the next newsletter. 

Ways and Means –Nicole Shields – No report. 

WIC Week – No report.. 

Safety – Julianna Guglielmo – No report. 

Strategic Plan – Dana Cookson/Hannah Humphrey - No report. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None. 

NEW BUSINESS: None. 

SPECIAL PRESENTATION – None. 

PROGRAM – PD&E – Tools for Tulsa Women in Construction 

Kristi Ostler discussed the history of NAWIC, what we do, and how we are beneficial to the members. She 

explained that WIC week is an excellent opportunity to have fun while promoting women in the industry. While 

there is no mandated attendance at the general membership events, the more you put into it, the more you get out of 

it. 

Marla provided the following information to all attendees: 

• The Value of NAWIC Membership 

• NAWIC Purpose, history, and statistics 

• Requirements of all Board Members 

• The Role of the Board (powerpoint printout) 

• NAWIC Tulsa Chapter Committees 

Marla briefly discussed the committees and noted that vacancies still exist for a few chairs. There will be more 

opportunities to learn about the various committees and to sign up at another meeting. However, the material 

provided can be reviewed to broadly explain what they are so members can determine the best fit for themselves. 

Various attendees expressed interest in joining and chairing committees. 



Please know we have 
a prayer chapel on  

Facebook.   

 

It’s a private group 
and you may post 
your own prayer  

requests at any time  

or if you’d rather, 
please e-mail me and 

I’ll post them for you.   

 

This is open to all members but is strictly 
optional.  We would ask that you read  

the pinned post at the top of the page.   

 

If you’d like to join the chapel, simply  

request to be added.  If you have any  

issues with that, please contact me: 

 jklempa@pmgtulsa.com  

 

Thanks, Jaylee Klempa 

NAWIC Membership Support 
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NAWIC Meetings/ 
Dinners/Events Policies  

Just a quick reminder of our Tulsa chapter policies concerning all of  
dinners and events. Please RSVP by the deadlines.  We need confirmed  
counts for our restaurants ahead of time. If you are bringing guest(s),  

please supply their name and company.  
 

All guests are paid for by the chapter the fist time they visit; as well  
as new members—your first meeting is on us!  After that,  

meetings/events will be charged unless otherwise indicated.  
 

Members shall RSVP to attend the monthly meeting and will be billed for said 
meeting unless they notify the Treasurer that they will not be able to attend 
said meeting the Friday prior to the meeting (unless otherwise communicat-

ed). Even if you cancel at the last minute, we need you to pay.   
Our BOD has decided we need  

to be more vigilant and again start applying this to our monthly meetings 
starting in March.  We run the risk of losing money as a chapter  

without this policy and we can’t afford that.  
 

We very much appreciate your understanding and your cooperation!  

 

Ladies—do you have something to report?  

Exciting News / Your Committee / Awards 

 
Please let Jaylee Klempa know and she will get it in the Newsletter 

jklempa@pmgtulsa.com 



It is such an honor getting to host the last Fall Conference for the foreseea-
ble future! 
Please visit the official Fall Conference website  to register, or learn about 
our sponsorship opportunities.  See the following agenda and sponsorship 
forms.              Fall Conference GLR 2023 - NAWIC South Central Region 

If you did not get the memo you can have additional guests join us for the  
Margaritaville Party! Also, if you missed the deadline to register for the con-
ference but still want to join in the fun, you too can register for the Margari-
taville Party! 

https://www.nawicsouthcentralregion.org/fall-conference-tulsa-2024.html


 







Sara Fazel has not had the opportunity to pass along the Red Rose. 



NAWIC PLATINUM 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC GOLD 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC SILVER 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC BRONZE 
SPONSORS 



Immediate Past President 
DE&I 

Jaylee Klempa 

Email:  jklempa@pmgtulsa.com                        
Cell: 918-991-9221 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
Marketing/WIC Week/PD&E 

Marla Carter 

Email:  marla@tulsacivil.com                           
Cell: 918-370-4126 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
WIC Week/Block Kids 

Joani Kelly 

Email:  joanikelly74@gmail.com                
Cell: 918-640-7081 

2023-2024 

BOARD/COMMITTEE 

CONTACT LIST 

Director 
Social Committee 

Paullei Tanner 

Email:  paullei.tanner@gmail.com                    
Cell: 405-642-4767 

President 
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Chrissie Humphrey 

Email:  chrissiehumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-530-9183 

Treasurer 
Finance/Safety 

Julianna Guglielmo 

Email:  julianna@colburnelect.com                  
Cell: 918-521-9005 

Corresponding Secretary 
PD&E/Social 

Kristi Ostler 

Email:  kostler@rickscottconstruction.com       
Cell: 918-260-0044 

President Elect 
Finance/Strategic Planning/Block Kids/ 
Ways & Means 

Dana Cookson 

Email:  accounting@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-671-9370 

Vice President 
Finance/Block Kids/WIC Week/Ways & Means/ 
Marketing/Membership 

Nicole Shields 

Email:  nlshields@garverusa.com                     
Cell: 918-613-9330 

Director 
Block Kids/WIC Week/Marketing/Safety/PD&E/ 
Social/Membership/Ways & Means 

Paula Fennell 

Email:  pfennell@craftsmenresources.com       
Cell: 918-271-1210 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
Scholarship Committee 

Kem Hagadorn 

Email:  kem@davemaherinc.com                
Cell: 918-809-1185 

Director 
WIC Week/Membership/Strategic Planning/Social  

Hannah Humphrey 

Email:  hannahhumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-370-4126 



Director 
WIC Week, Ways & Means, Membership, DE&I 

Jaylee Klempa 

Email:  jklempa@pmgtulsa.com                        
Cell: 918-991-9221 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
Ways & Means/WIC Week/ 

Marla Carter 

Email:  marla@tulsacivil.com                           
Cell: 918-370-4126 

Parliamentarian 
WIC Week/Block Kids 

Joani Kelly 

Email:  joanikelly74@gmail.com                      
Cell: 918-640-7081 

Incoming 2024-2025 

BOARD/COMMITTEE 

CONTACT LIST 

Director 
 

Paullei Tanner 

Email:  paullei.tanner@gmail.com                    
Cell: 405-642-4767 

Treasurer 
Finance/Safety 

Julianna Guglielmo 

Email:  julianna@colburnelect.com                  
Cell: 918-521-9005 

Recording Secretary 
 

Kristi Ostler 

Email:  kostler@rickscottconstruction.com       
Cell: 918-260-0044 

President  
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Dana Cookson 

Email:  accounting@stoutconstruction.net Cell:
 918-671-9370 

Vice President 
Scholarship 

Paula Fennell 

Email:  pfennell@craftsmenresources.com       Cell:
 918-271-1210 

By Laws 
Scholarship Committee 

Kem Hagadorn 

Email:  kem@davemaherinc.com                
Cell: 918-809-1185 

Immediate Past President 
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Chrissie Humphrey 

Email:  chrissiehumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-530-9183 

Corresponding Secretary 
 

Kaitlynn Henson 

Email:  Kaitlynn.henson@apac.com 

 Cell:  

Director 
 

Sarah Hopper 

Email:  sarahh@hudsonprince.com  

Cell: 918-277-3927 

Director 
 

Sheila Sayne 
 
Email:  sheila.sayne@outlook.com  

Cell: 727-459-6940 

Director 
 

Sierra Nunez 
 
Email:  sestone93@gmail.com  

Cell: 352-272-3573 

Director 
 

Bailey Martin 
 
Email:  bailey.martin@crossland.com  

Cell:  


